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From The Desk Of

Frank A. Calamari
President & CEQ, Calvary Hospital H O S P I T A L

Where Life Continues

Dear Friends,

Calvary Hospital is proud to celebrate 10 years
of commitment to Brooklyn by hosting a
special conference for our friends in the
healthcare community on Friday, October
28th. "Palliative Care, Hospice and End of Life
Services" is a wonderful opportunity for
informative discussions regarding the broad
spectrum of hospice and palliative care today
and to network with other colleagues in the
field.

For information on the conference and the
distinguished speakers and topics, click here.

To register online, click here. Space is limited so
we encourage you to sign up early. All attendees
must be registered by October 21st.

For more information about this event, please call

718-576-2809 or email events@calvaryhospital.org

Sarvice o the community arcal'var}' Hospital, . . .. nn‘ Canry@Home

I look forward to welcoming you on October
28th.

Warm regards,

Calvary Hospital Conference October 28th, 2011 New York Marriott Brooklyn
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